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Please consider removing the 70 unit minimum for 4% tax exempt bond deals. While multiple
smaller projects can be bundled to meet the proposed minimum, this is not always an option in
rural areas. Additionally, some federal grant programs are geared towards smaller projects in
rural areas throughout the country and only for stand alone developments.

Thank you for your consideration. 

Tonya Haddock

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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